
We are setting up a consultation group of teachers 
to help us pilot and evaluate new and existing services 

If you would like futher information, or to chat about this project 
please contact Robin Gregory or Mandy Steel on (01603) 222265, FAX (01603) 222264 

or e-mail robin.gregory@norfolk.gov.uk 

We hope to hear from you soon 

What you do: 
 
 
 
 

• Provide teacher feedback from 
your school on our products 
and services 

 
 

• Attend two after-school    
meetings a year to talk about  
current services and new      
developments 

 

What you get: 
 

• FREE trials of new SLS products 
and services 

 

• Extra value to your SLS services, 
two extra projects per year 

 

• £50.00 of FREE books for your 
school library as a thank you 

 

The Venue 
School Library Service Training Room, County Hall 
 

 
Please note: Parking will be available at County Hall at 
this time of day 

Please reply by 26th June, 2009 
I would like to take part in the SLS Consultation Group 

 
School ……………………………………………………………….     Name ……………………………………………………... 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………….     Date ……………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return this slip to Robin Gregory, School Library Service, Room 039, County Hall, 
Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2UA  
 
Norfolk School Library Service, Room 039, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2UA 
Tel: 01603 222265      FAX: 01603 222264    e-mail: school.library.service@norfolk.gov.uk.   URL: www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls 
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